
Deputy Clerks report –Jul-Aug 23 

I have been involved with and attended the following: - 

 
Continued training with June on the different aspects of working for a Parish Council and 
inhouse training with the Clerk. 
 
Met with Maureen Chaffe on 10 July to review Parish Councils CCTV for her to make 
recommendations and draw up a policy, as the Parish Council did not have one.  
 
Infrastructure Meeting on 13 July 
 
Tea & Coffee Club on 17 July 
 
Clerk network Meeting on 20 July 
 
Climate Change Working Group Meeting 25 July 
 
Helping with the Summer Playscheme, liaising with those attending and providing services. 
 
Arranging for the new signage to be put up by the groundsman. 
 
Enquiries regarding football training. Issuing football contracts to teams for the new season 
in September.  
 
Preparation for the August Planning Meeting – dealing with enquires on Planning matters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


